
Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 20146 

Subject: Change in FCC ID per 47 CFR Section 2.933 

FCC ID: 2A44Y607560200 

2545 W. 237th Street 

Torrance, CA 90505-5229 

Ph: 310-530-1416 

Fx: 310-530-5958 

800-214-0222 

www.broadatacom.com

To Whom It May Concern: 

This request is for a Change in FCC ID against the already certified FCC ID: VQSAMN42012. 

This application will establish a new FCC Identifier in our company name for marketing purposes. 

The original grant will remain in effect. We are submitting an authorization letter from Amimon. 

Per 2.933 (b): 

1. The original FCC Identifier is: FCC ID: VQSAMN42012

2. The original grant date is: November 26, 2019 with a C2PC Date of December 27, 2021

3. The device remains unchanged.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this device.

5. External photographs including FCC ID label sample and location are included in this application.

Sincerely, 

Art Chakrian - Quality Manager 


